## THE PRESTON CAPES EDUCATIONAL CHARITY

Forge Cottage, Old Forge Lane, Preston Capes, Northamptonshire, NN11 3TD

Tel: 01327 361627

e-mail: beverley@prestoncapes.org.uk

30th May 2020

Dear Resident.

## PLEASE READ THIS LETTER – IT COULD BE IMPORTANT THE PRESTON CAPES EDUCATIONAL CHARITY

In 2019, fourteen awards totalling £3105 were made from the above Fund and the Trustees wish to invite applications for assistance or grants before the start of the academic and job-training year commencing September 2020, and will make such awards as they can.

The Charity Commission scheme is designed to help young persons under the age of 25 years, resident in the parish Preston Capes and Little Preston and in need of financial assistance. The areas in which the Charity may be able to help are detailed on the attached sheet.

If you wish to make an application for an award in the 2020-21 academic year, apply now. Please send me an application letter or email, detailing the support required and providing full details of purpose, duration, achievements to date, <u>cost</u> and any other relevant circumstances. Several individual applications from one family are entirely in order.

Students aged 18 years and over are expected to make their own individual applications.

The Trustees would like to receive letters from the recipients of grants in 2019, telling them of their achievements in the last year, and are grateful for the letters already received.

The Trustees are the Rector: Malcolm Ingham, the Churchwardens: V Brassey and Gerard J Hoare, Co-optative: Graham Stanton and Bill Dearns.

We are always pleased to help applicants in any way.

Applications must be received by Wednesday 15th. July 2020. E-mails must include full postal addresses.

All information received will be treated in strict confidence.

## Personal Data Protection

Under the General Data Protection Regulation (2018) Preston Capes Educational Charity is required to advise potential beneficiaries about the Data Protection Policy of the Charity.

Preston Capes Educational Charity is using Legitimate Interests to hold data for the sole use of the charity.

Preston Capes Educational Charity Privacy Notice is available for you to view. If you wish to view the notice please send a request to Beverley Bayne, Hon.Secretary to the Trustees.

e-mail: beverley@prestoncapes.org.uk

Tel: 01327 361627

Yours sincerely,

Beverley Bayne Hon. Secretary to the Trustees